Daniel Buchholtz

From: Kay Okey

Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 8:55 AM
To: Daniel Buchholtz

Subject: FW: Kudos

Another nice note from a participant on the recent trip.

From: Anne Scanlon <AScanlon@slpmn.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 8:52 AM

To: Kay Okey <kokey@slpmn.org>

Subject: Fw: Kudos

Arnne

Anne Scanlon

City of Spring Lake Park
Recreation Supervisor

1301 81st Ave NE

Spring Lake Park, MN 55432
(763)792-7231

From: Leon Motz <motzbigr@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 8:48 AM
To: Anne Scanlon <AScanlon@slpmn.org>
Subject: Kudos

This message was sent from outside of the organization. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

| trust you have had a few well deserved days off before returning to the daily grind. Kristy and | want to thank you again
for all your hard work making the Circle Tour a memorable event. We plan to explore it more in the future. We felt very
much included and not the outsiders at all. Please enjoy the rest of your Summer.

Leon and Kristy Motz



